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To
All students aged 18 and over

Covid testing rules from 10 August 2022

Dear Students,

| am writing to you today to provide you with information about the
Covid rules that will apply in schools in North Rhine-Westphalia from
10 August 2022.

Although the ongoing pandemic is currently causing high levels of infec-
tion, the number of people with serious illness — especially those patients
who need intensive care — is low and remains stable at this level. The
level of immunity in the population — which also includes school students
and teachers — has also become much higher as a result of vaccinations
and the number of people who have had a Covid infection. At the mo-
ment, this means we can pursue our social activities without major rest-
rictions or complicated safety rules. In this phase of the pandemic, it is
important that people show personal responsibility, based on their expe-
rience in dealing with the virus. This is true both in day-to-day life and
when attending school.

As we know, an infection with the virus variant that is dominant at the
moment can cause symptoms that mean someone will be unable to at-
tend school for a few days. While this means Covid-19 is just like many
other illnesses, it does make organising classes and teaching at the
school very.difficult in situations where a lot of students and teachers
become affected at the same time. The best way to handle this situation
is to continue to show personal responsibility and follow effective rules
for preventing infection. This approach will ensure that the health risks
from the coronavirus pandemic will continue to be kept as low as possible
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